 Recycling Committee (CERC) Committee Activities July 1, 2006-Jun3 20, 2007 
 
· Attended the CELT Fall Harvest Festival last September and setup a table to distribute information to residents  and answer questions

· Hosted an Earth Day event at the Recycling Center (R.C.) on Sunday April 22nd.  We setup a table to distribute information about the single stream rollout May 1st, 2007 and raised a recycling flag.

· Helped promote the May 12th HHW event at the transfer station

· In May we facilitated the insert of Ecomaine Single Sort recycling brochures into the Cape Courier 

· Created the Recycling Rates bar graph for display at the R.C.

· Held a composting fair at the R.C. in July 2006

· Nominated Pat Anderson, Recycling Center Attendant, for Ecomaine’s 2007 “eco-excellence” award for Cape Elizabeth. Pat Anderson did receive the award at a ceremony at Ecomaine on April 24, 2007

· We submit recycling and “green” related article to the Town Council to increase their awareness of local, regional and  national recycling developments

· Purchased recycling bins for all classrooms at the Middle School and facilitated the placement of a silver bullet  at the middle school

· We regularly submit recycling related articles to the Courier to educate and increase awareness in the community

· We regularly submit and revise recycling informational slides to CETV

· We continue to meet with the Library Board of Trustees in hopes of purchasing a new recycling and trash container that will be put in front of the library
